
Friday 22nd May 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I can’t quite believe we are at the end of Term 5! This week, we have attached some resources from 

Place2Be in support of positive mental health and we thought these activities, along with the I Can 

Pray sheet, might be something that families would enjoy sharing during the break.   

We have also attached a letter from Jeremy Piper, our CEO, regarding the preparations for any 

reopening of schools within the Trust. Our risk assessments and plans have been completed and now 

need to be assessed and ratified by the Local Board and the directors of the Diocese of Bristol 

Academy Trust before I can confirm any opening plans with you all. However, I felt it was important 

to bring to your attention that in the first phase of reopening our schools, for many of the reasons 

listed in the CEO’s letter, we may only be able to open for the first priority group – vulnerable 

children, children with EHCPs and children of key workers. Further details will follow on Monday 1st 

June and we will share our rationale and plans with you at that time.  

 

As much as we want to see every single one of our children back in our classrooms, the safety of your 

children and our staff has to come above everything else. Thank you for your continued patience and 

support. I hope you have a lovely half term break.  

 

With very best wishes,  

Mrs C Luce 

Headteacher  
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